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Question No. 53 

Senator Fifield asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2010: 

When did the final report and the Government’s response to the review of the effectiveness 
and efficiency of the transport standards under the Disability Discrimination Act first go to 
the Office of Best Practice Regulation (OBPR)? 

The answer to the honourable Senator’s question is as follows: 

The draft final report was sent to the OBPR on 5 June 2009.  The draft Government response 
was sent to OBPR on 1 February 2010. 
 


